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Spaulding Youth Center Receives Support Taco Bell Tilton 

 
 

Northfield, NH – Spaulding Youth Center is 
honored to announce it has received regular 
support from the Taco Bell location in Tilton, New 
Hampshire. The restaurant has recently delivered 
two delicious, donated dinners on campus for 
students and staff to enjoy. 

The generous donation and support from Taco 
Bell gave Spaulding students the chance to expand 
their culinary experiences and explore Mexican 
food, such as tacos, burritos and quesadillas. Since 
cuisine is a significant part of culture, the donation also served as an educational opportunity for 
students to learn more about Mexican customs and experiences.  

These complimentary Taco Bell meals are 
especially meaningful to Spaulding students 
because they may have never enjoyed a meal 
from this national chain restaurant. Served by 
Taco Bell Tilton employees, this treat created an 
opportunity for a special event that the students 
can remember in a positive way. Each day, 
Spaulding strives to provide meaningful 
experiences to the children we serve and 
embraces the support of local companies and organizations that assist in making a difference in 
a child’s life. 

Taco Bell and Spaulding Youth Center are also exploring possible vocational prospects for 
Spaulding students, which would provide these individuals with the opportunity to develop 
valuable skills they can use throughout future employment. 

Taco Bell Tilton Staff who served dinner on campus 
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“Spaulding Youth Center is deeply appreciative of 
the support it has received from the Tilton Taco 
Bell,” said Cheryl Avery, Director of Development 
and Community Relations at Spaulding Youth 
Center. “Generous partners like Taco Bell 
contribute to the positive experiences we strive to 
provide the children we serve each and every day. 
Taco Bell exemplifies how corporate social 
responsibility can positively impact their 
community.” 

Spaulding Youth Center is looking for additional 
opportunities to partner with local companies and organizations. To learn more about how you, 
your organization or your business can be a part of creating similar positive experiences for 
Spaulding Youth Center students, please contact Cheryl Avery, Director of Development and 
Community Relations at 603-286-8901 ext. 107 or cavery@spauldingyouthcenter.org. 

 

ABOUT SPAULDING YOUTH CENTER 

Spaulding Youth Center is a leading provider of services for children and youth with neurological, 
emotional, behavioral, learning and/or developmental challenges, including Autism Spectrum 
Disorder. Services include academic, behavioral health, residential, foster care, health and 
wellness and family support. Our mission is supporting exceptional children and families toward 
a successful future. Spaulding Youth Center is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit. For information 
about Spaulding Youth Center, visit www.spauldingyouthcenter.org. 

 
 

####### 

Spaulding Youth Center students with Joyce McKenney, Spaulding 
Youth Center Residential Living Specialist (L), and Kathleen 
Robertson, Taco Bell Tilton Above Restaurant Leader (R).  
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